
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wriggle and Crawl 

 
Reception class have had a 
great start to the half term 

and our new topic. From our 
garden centre role play, 

investigating and making 
bug fossils in playdough, 

linking paperclips to make a 
worm and creating their 

own bug art using different 
materials.  

The children have also been 
classifying minibeasts into 
those that have wings and 

don’t have wings.   

Well done Reception! 


